
23 July 2024 
 
 
Dear Class of 2029 
 
I hope that your final weeks and days at your Primary schools have been full of fun and laughter. It has 
been a real pleasure spending time visiting you at your Primary schools, meeting you and your parents on 
Induction Day and Evening and participating in the subsequent meetings and conversations that have 
taken place since.  
 
We are so looking forward to you starting with us in September and have been busy putting together the 
final details for your first days with us. 
 
We are delighted to let you know that we have been able to offer you your first language choice. 
 
Mrs Fearon, Director of Progress and Achievement (DOPA) Year 7 and Miss Stevens Broyd, Assistant 
Director of Progress and Achievement (aDOPA) Year 7 have put together a brief final message from them. 
Please click to view it here  
 
I am especially excited to see our kindness inbox flooded over the summer with all the acts of kindness 
you will be sending through to kindness@wildern.org We saw on induction day just how kind you could be 
towards each other and look forward to hearing from you. 
 
A reminder that your first day with us will be Tuesday 3rd September. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful summer. Stay safe and be kind. 
 
In a world where you can be anything, be kind… 
 
See you in September! 
 
 
 
Mrs K Thomas 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://youtu.be/IrqJ2cNm0Ak
mailto:kindness@wildern.org

